
 
 

Cochrane Winter Rally – March 10 & 11, 2023 
Competitor Bulletin 1 

Issued: February 23, 2023 
 

 
 
B-1-1 Location of Registration:  

 

Registration will be held at:  

Bow River Inn 

3 West Side Drive,  

Cochrane AB T4C 1M1 

 

Exact room will be emailed to competitors Thursday March 9 in the evening.  

 
 

B-1-2 Recce Saturday March 4, 2023: 
 

We have been asked if teams could recce early on Saturday March 4, 2023. Recceing this event will only be allowed once. To 

partake in March 4th recce it is by appointment only. To book this please contact Debbie Dyer. 

 

B-1-3 Steward 

: 

 The Steward for the rally will be Dave Sharp. 

 

B-1-4 Chief Scrutineer 

: 

 The Chief Scrutineer for the rally will be Gord Olsen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


